
Year 4 Spring 

Newsletter 
Our topic for this half term is Asian 
Adventure. We will be looking carefully 
at the countries in Asia, locating them 
on a map and finding information about 
the cultural elements of different 
countries in Asia. 

English 

We will start the term by look-
ing at fiction texts. We will be 
reading The Lion, the Witch and 
the Wardrobe as well as the Mi-
raculous Journey of Edward 
Tulane.  

Science 

Our Science topic is sound where 
we will be learning about how 
sound travels 
and investigat-
ing pitch, volume 
and vibrations.   

Maths 

This term we are 
going to focus on 
formal  

methods for multi-
plication particularly focussing on 
the short method. Make sure your 
child is practising their times ta-
bles every day on TTR in order to 
prepare them for the test in 
June! 

Reminders 

Homework is set on Thursday and due on Tuesday. 

Reading records are checked by an adult on Tuesdays but are expected to 
be in school every day. 5 detailed comments from your child about their 
reading with at least 1 comment by an adult. 

PE is on Wednesday and Friday. 


